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	Date
	Event
	Location
	Time
	Page

	Jan. 10  Tue
	Steering committee meeting
	Albany public library
	6:30 – 8:30 PM
	3

	Jan. 15 Sun
	Cooking demonstration
	Westminster Presbyterian Church
	2:00 – 5:00 PM
	1

	Feb. 5 Sun
	Chinese New Year Event
	Empire State Plaza
	2:00 – 6:00 PM
	1

	Feb. 7 Tue
	Steering committee meeting
	Albany public library
	6:30 – 8:30 PM
	3

	Feb. 12  Sun
	Tobogganing
	Albany Municipal Golf Course
	11:00 AM
	1

	Feb. 25, Sat
	Annual snow shoeing event
	Five Rivers
	10:00 – 11:30 AM
	3

	Mar. 7 Tue
	Steering committee meeting
	Albany public library
	6:30 – 8:30 PM
	3

	Mar. 11 Fri
	Watch Albany River Rats Ice Hockey Game
	Pepsi Arena
	4:30 PM
	3

	Mar. 19
	Annual bowling and pizza party
	Del Lanes, Delmar
	2:15 PM
	3

	Apr. 2
	Annual table tennis event
	Menands
	2:00 – 7:00 PM
	3









EXHIBITION OF BEIJING PHOTOGRAPHS


    Sunday December 11th was the last of the six events that the USCPFA held at the NYS Museum with USCPFA exhibit from the Beijing Photographers  Association," Beijing: Ancient City, Modern City". The Museum events and the exhibit. showcased an extensive range of excellent cultural and educational events from China to a very wide audience and in so doing not only met our mission statement of helping to develop friendship and understanding between the peoples of the United States and the peoples of China, but also gave us an opportunity to make more people aware of our Association. We had musicians, singers, speakers on a variety of China related subjects, dancers, an artist, a story teller and several other former Chinese residents that were willing to share their costumes, insights and history with the visitors at the museum. We hope that many of you were able to benefit from these wonderful programs and are so grateful to all the people that so generously gave of their time and talents to make this possible and of course to the NYS Museum for letting us host the exhibit and events there. Comment sheets are important to the NYS Museum in assessing the success and need for programs. To help ensure that we can continue our relationship with the museum and perhaps have future Beijing photographer's exhibits and/or programs there, the museum, has requested that as many people as possible that attended the exhibit or the programs e-mail their favorable impressions and their contact information. Please mail this information to � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a33c0d8f40a5c5a38c3e005ab3dcae85e&mailto=1&to=devonalison1@yahoo.com&msg=CE09878F-E56F-4DA5-A4B2-45233E47793A&start=0&len=3712&src=&type=x" �devonalison1@yahoo.com� and we will make sure that the museum receives it. We hope that now the holidays are over, that as many people as possible that enjoyed these events and have not filled out comment sheets, will take the time to do this. 






































January-February 2006  Vol. 32 Issue 1                                             www.uscpfany.org








US-China Friendship Newsletter


US-China Peoples Friendship Association


Northeast New York Chapter - Albany








COOKING


DEMONSTRATION


January 15th.











Capital Region Museum Exhibits 


and Winter Fun


          








Steering committee meetings are open to anyone interested and  will be held at the Albany public library, Washington Ave. starting at 6:30 PM on Jan. 10tth,  Feb. 7th and Mar. 7tth.
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Coming Soon: 


COOKING DEMONSTRATION


January 15th .


WINTER FUN


February 12th and 25th 
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Kirk Huang’s


Message











CHINESE NEW YEAR EVENT 


 EMPIRE STATE PLAZA, February 5, 2006





    Many of us have attended the wonderful Chinese New Year parties the CCC has held at Shaker High School. This year the event moves to the Empire State Plaza and is being co-sponsored by the USCPFA and the RPI and University at Albany Chinese Student/Scholar groups. It will be held from 2-6 PM (to allow you to get home in time for the Super Bowl!). Chinese New Year is a very important holiday in China. It starts on a New Moon and ends with the Lantern Festival 15 days later on the Full Moon. In 2006, Chinese New Year 4703 is the Year of the Dog and is celebrated on January 29.


    The USCPFA will have an information table at this event. We urge our members and friends to attend this event. There will be wonderful entertainment from a great variety sparkling talent from our local area and from China. You will not want to miss being part of the coming together of these China related groups to celebrate this holiday period. Seating is limited and is expected to sell out. We suggest that you purchase your tickets early. For tickets and information contact Wendai Wang, 373-3441. If you want to volunteer to help at our information table contact Mel or Kirk.

















THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT NEW AND RENEWED MEMBERS


Note: If you have joined or renewed since August 31 and your name does not appear below please tell Hank Williams, Membership Chairman (see page 2 of this newsletter)


NEW MEMBERS    


 Yun Li and Ping Peng, Ralph and Laura Smeallie, Susanna K. Sherwood, Joe and Juliet Foroughi


 RENEWED MEMBERS (as of Dec. 27)


 Michael Angelo, Larry Cash, Priscilla Fairbank, Owen Goldfarb, Mel and Anne Marie Horowitz


 Kirk Huang, Dr.  Murray and Tina Levith, Sally MacLachlan, Marion   and Jonathan  Radin, William A. Roth, Steve and Joyce Schreiber, Virginia T. Camerman, Teresa A. Copeland, Peg Farrell, Ann C. Lapinski, Fred Barker, James C. O'Rourke, Mark Savage, Evelyn K. Ting, Lloyd J. Hebert, Jr., Eleanor Tunny,  Sylvia Barnard, Linda Chaffee, Sandra Rohner, Shayn and Karen Armstrong, Joyce Baum, Bob and Bea SWire, Jack Connell, Joe Krausman, Jeannine DerOhannesian, W. Brian Sullivan, Eugene Damm, Prof, Gu Lefu, Robert Smeallie, Harold Thornhill, Daniel Wilcox, Susan ,K.Larson, Rezsin Adams, Patricia  Mackey, Ken and Lucia Nyeu, Joy Cheung








Place stamp here








Contact information


President:  Kirk Huang    518-782-0746 � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo@yahoo.com" ��kkhbravo@yahoo.com�  (9 Hunters Run Blvd, Cohoes, NY 12047)


Events: Mel Horowitz   518-449-8817 � HYPERLINK "mailto:edusources@yahoo.com" ��edusources@yahoo.com�


Programs (monthly): Gene Damm  � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdamm@nycap.rr.com" ��gdamm@nycap.rr.com�


Membership – Hank Williams 518-456-6886, � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com� (46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland,


 NY 12084)

















Type of Membership


Student -- $15


Senior --  $20


Individual -- $25


Family -- $40














Quick View Calendar





Membership Application – Make checks out to USCPFA				





Name _____________________________________________________________________		





Address _________________________________________________________________		





City, State and Zip _____________________________________________





Phone ________________________________________				    Circle one of the above





Email _______________________________________________________________________ 		     Amount enclosed ______________________





Mail to: USCPFA c/o 


Hank Williams, 46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084. Email: � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com�


All memberships include a quarterly copy of the National US-China Review and bimonthly USCPFA Newsletter


	    











            � 





    Our USCPFA chapter will sponsor a Chinese cooking demonstration followed by a potluck supper on Sunday, January 15th from 2:00 to 5:00 PM.  The event will take place at the Westminster Presbyterian Church. Enter the


Church on Chestnut St. between Swan and Dove in downtown Albany. For more information contact Gene Damm at � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdamm@nycap.rr.com" ��gdamm@nycap.rr.com� or phone: 518-482-7675








A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" ��www.uscpfany.org�.























   


The Association has held a very successful photo exhibition and cultural programs at New York State Museum during the months of October, November and December. Many Thanks to the Museum, the National USCPFA and our volunteers to make the event a reality and such a success. We also had a wonderful Christmas party in December. We had great food, great company, great conversation and fun singing.





Although this is a busy time of the year, I hope you can find time to relax and enjoy the holidays. Here, I wish you and your loved ones wonderful holidays and prosperous New Year.


  


        		 Kirk Huang





Happy New Year!!








US-China Peoples Friendship Association


President Kirk Huang


Membership Chair – Hank Williams


46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084











                                     


                                   



































January February 2006 Issue








WINTER/SPRING CULTURAL EVENTS SCHEDULED


   In February we have planned two outdoor events: tobogganing and snowshoeing (see separate detailed article). 


   In March we have two fun indoor FAMILY events. We hope that many children will attend.  On Saturday March 11, for the first time ever, we will go to watch a professional ICE HOCKEY game at the Pepsi Arena in downtown Albany. The Albany River Rats will play the Lowell Lock Monsters. The game begins at 5 PM. For the children SPONGE BOB will be a special guest at this game. We will meet at the Pearl St. Entrance at 4:30. Advance paid registrations are required so that our reserved seats will all be together. For students and scholars from China the tickets are $5 for adults and $3 for children. For all others the discount tickets are $12 for adults and $8 for children. To make a reservation or ask questions contact Mel (449-8817).


Then on Sunday March 19 we will have our annual BOWLING AND PIZZA PARTY. This is an afternoon of fun, friendship and food. We’ll meet at DEL LANES, (Bethlehem Ct. in Elsmere- just off route 443/Delaware Ave.) at 2:15 PM.  No experience is needed! Bowling is fun and we’ll be happy to teach you how to become a “pro”!  We’ll bowl two games and then enjoy fresh pizza and soda. At about 5 PM we’ll finish with the awarding of special trophies to the best bowlers. The cost of bowling (including bowling shoes) and pizza for students and scholars from China is $5 (only $2 for their children ages 10 and under) and $10 for all others ($5 for children 10 and under). So that we may plan for the number participating please contact Mel (449-8817) to let us know that you will attend.


   On Sunday April 2 we will hold our annual Table Tennis Tournament and Pot Luck Dinner. Details will be found in our next Newsletter.


 











WINTER FUN!


     Students and Scholars from China, all members and friends are invited to join our OUTDOOR Winter activities. These are both FAMILY ACTIVIES and you are encouraged to bring along children ages five and older. We certainly hope the weather cooperates so that there will be a good amount of SNOW for us to enjoy. On Sunday February 12 we will have a TOBOGGANING PARTY at the Albany Municipal Golf Course (see page 1 for detail). On Saturday February 25 we will go SNOWSHOEING at the Five Rivers Environmental Education Center. You  will need to arrive by 9:45 AM. We should finish at the center by about 11:30 AM. This center is located on Game Farm Road in Delmar, which is a right hand turn if you are headed south on Route 443/Delaware Ave (beyond the Bethlehem High School).  The guides at the center will explain how animals survive in the winter and as we use the snowshoes to walk on top of the snow they will show us animal prints and habitats.


 Dress Warmly! As these are Winter Outdoor activities you should dress to be outside: coat, hat, mittens, warm pants (snow pants if possible).  Dress in layers. We will provide the equipment for these activities but if you have your own snowshoes you are encouraged to bring them. We especially need more toboggans so please contact us if you have one to bring. Also SPACE IS LIMITED so we ask you to call and make your reservation. Reservation contacts are: Kirk (782-0746), Mel (449-8817) or Gene (482-7675). Also please contact us if you need a ride, have space in your car so that you can offer a ride, need more directions or have any questions.








HELP US TO PLAN FOR THIS YEAR’S 


ANNUAL BANQUET


    We are now planning our 2006 Annual Banquet (to be held in late April or early May) and we need your help. Each year we present awards and include Chinese and American entertainment. We encourage you to make nominations for the Friendship Links Award. This award goes to the area individual or organization which is NOT a USCPFA member and has done the most to promote US-China Friendship. We also would like suggestions or volunteers for entertainers. Performers will have about ten minutes each. Please contact Kirk (782-0746) with this information. The deadline for nominations or entertainers is February 21








More News and coming events





KEEP THIS DATE OPEN


Sunday, February 12th, 2006


Sunday, February 12th (if there is snow on the ground) we will take our toboggans and sleds to the hills of the Albany Municipal Golf Course off New Scotland Ave. We will all meet around 11 AM. When we get cold and tired, we will retreat to the clubhouse restaurant for hot tea and cocoa. Contact Gene Damm at � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdamm@nycap.rr.com" ��gdamm@nycap.rr.com� or phone: 518-482-7675

















HOLIDAY PARTY ENJOYED BY ALL


On Sunday Dec. 18 a group of about 30 members, friends and students from China enjoyed conversation, lots of tasty food and the singing of Christmas Carols (with surprise instrumental accompaniment by some of those attending) at the beautifully decorated home of Anne Marfey.











INTRODUCE OUR NEW NEWSLETTER EDITOR


    With this issue of the Newsletter we are pleased to welcome Peng Ping as our new editor. You may have met her at the National Convention in Schenectady. Her father, Peng Zhengnan, is a well known artist in China and one of his paintings was reproduced on the convention t-shirt and convention program. He also gave one of the session talks at the convention (translated by Ping's husband, Yun Li). They have a seven month old daughter, Jasmine.














